
19/06/2023 

MRS Candy Bingham 
 

 
 

RE: DA2023/0597 - 14 / 22 Central Avenue MANLY NSW 2095

I am writing on behalf of the Good for Manly Community Association which was established in 
2012 to represent the voices of the Manly community.

The Executive Members of the Association fully support this application which will activate this 
section of Manly, and extend the wellness precinct within Manly's CBD.

The businesses proposed will bring to the area young people and families and will complement 
the fitness centres nearby by providing alternative forms of getting fit.

The new businesses will provide community engagement and support the local businesses 
nearby.

We fully support this application.
Candy Bingham
President, Good For Manly
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